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The Professional Development College launched its inaugural module at the 2014 Faculty Leadership Institute, with 11 faculty registering to be part of the “Leadership” module.  This module was designed for faculty who will be stepping into faculty leadership roles, specifically as a senate president or officer, in the next two years.  In order to be considered for the module, faculty applicants had to have the recommendation of their local senate president as well as their college president or vice president. Those chosen to participate this year represent the diversity of our faculty, both in terms of colleges (almost evenly split between north and south) and disciplines, including faculty whose primary assignments are in basic skills, transfer, and workforce.  

This was the first module that was launched; the faculty who enrolled (the cost of the module is $2000.00, which includes registration at both plenaries, both leadership institutes, and at least one other institute, for a savings of about $500.00) are also eligible to sign up for Continuing Education units through CSU Sacramento, at a very reduced cost; however, they have to be enrolled in the ASCCC Professional Development College to be able to do so.  We will be beginning at least one more module next spring, and will in all likelihood be doing modules on both curriculum and on leadership, depending on demand.  Depending on the contract within your district, CE units should allow movement on the salary schedule, which is why they are so valuable.


